
 
Congratulations to Mahidol University’s President
 

July 21, 2020 
 
On July 21, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, MUPY’s Dean, along with Asst. Prof. Dr.
Wichit Nosoongnoen, Deputy Dean for Education, met Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D., at Mahidol
University’s Salaya Campus to cordially congratulate him on the occasion of being recently appointed
by His Majesty the King to be the President of Mahidol University from July 10, 2020, onward. Also
joined the event included Assoc. Prof. Dr. Naeti Suksomboon, Mahidol University’s Acting Vice
President for Academic Affairs.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2726


